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If you would like to receive e-mail communication about upcoming events and 
information from Mission Hills staff, visit our website at www.missionhillschurch.
org.  Navigate to the bottom and click on the brown tab that says, “Click Here to 
Sign Up for Our Weekly Newsletter.” 

Church Email Newsletter

Saturday, September 27, 9:30 am - 2 pm
The Love Your Neighbor Seminar will help you develop a vision for investing in your 
neighborhood. The interactive experience includes Biblical teaching, neighboring 
stories, practical tools, small group discussions, and videos of neighborhood 
practitioners. Registration is now open on the church website or through the 
church app.
for more info email ahankerson@missionhillschurch.org

Save the Date! Love Your Neighbor Conference

August 24 & 31, 10:30 am, Room 104
Have you been attending MHC for some time and have yet to
become a member? Have questions about what membership means 
at MHC? Join us for this 2 week class for answers. Sign up at the 
Connection Center or through the church app.

Belong (Membership) Class

We are starting a new Wednesday Evening Kids’ program 
in September.  This will be a faith-based program where 
kids learn about God’s love, the hope of Jesus and grow in 
friendship through sports, games and activities.
More information is available on the Children’s ministry page 
on the church website and app.

for more info email jprosser@missionhillschurch.org

Kids’ Wednesday Evening Program

for more info email mrichardson@missionhillschurch.org

Giving Update
July 2025 Giving Update:
Actual: $58,491
Budget: $49,680
Variance: $8,811
Thank you for partnering in the work God is doing here at Mission HiIls Church with 
your generous and sacrificial donations.  As the Lord leads, please consider how you 
might further support our ministries.

Year-to-Date Giving (6/1/2025-5/31/2026):
Actual: $127,900
Budget: $103,513
Variance: $ 24,387

for more info email mrichardson@missionhillschurch.org



Welcome
We are so glad that you joined us today. We realize going to a new church 

can be a big step. Perhaps you are just hearing about Jesus for the first 

time and figuring out what this church thing is all about. No matter who 

you are, you are welcome here! We encourage you to take a moment and 

fill out a Connection Card so that we can get to know you a little bit and 

answer any questions you may have about our church family.

In the name of Jesus,

Our Mission Hills Church Family

Acts 27:1-28:10

Sam Paschall | 08/17/2025

Call to Worship: Psalm 82

S T A Y  C O N N E C T E D 

Scripture:  Acts 27:1-28:10

Online Donations

for more info or help, email info@missionhillschurch.org

Prefer to securely donate to the church through your phone 
or online?  

Scan the QR code or you can text GIVEMHC760 to 
1-888-364-GIVE (4483).

NOTES
Next Week’s Scripture Passage: Acts 28:11-30

As we celebrate Mission Hills Church’s 25th Anniversary, we 
invite you to join us in honoring all that God has done over 
the past 25 years. If you feel led to give above and beyond your 
regular giving, please consider making a one-time or recurring 
gift for this fiscal year (June 2025 – May 2026). Your generosity 
will not only help commemorate this special milestone but also 
expand future ministry opportunities.
for more info contact info@missionhillschurch.org

25th Anniversary Giving

If you, or someone you know in the church, are struggling or need help, email us at 
care@missionhillschurch.org.

Prayerfulness is one of our commitments as a church family.  
We would love to pray for you or a loved one.  Please share your 
prayer requests at care@missionhillschurch.org.

Chronic Condition: Bette Duffy, Jim Harrell

Fighting Cancer: Mike Martens, Bob DeVries, Don Duffy

Pray for Our Church Family


